
YMCA Child Care Inclement Weather Procedure

On rare occasion, YMCA Child Care programs will close due to 

severe weather conditions.

Our full-day Child Care and Before & After School programs will 
follow the same closure procedure as local school boards. When 
schools in a region close due to weather, our child care 
programs – both those inside and those outside schools – will 
also close.

Families will be notified through email, phone, or our 
Weemarkable app when their program has been cancelled. News 
of closures will also be shared through the YMCA’s website and
Twitter, as well as your Board of Education’s website.

Please note that child care fee credits and refunds will not be 
processed for school closures due to inclement weather.
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